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Report Summary: 

The Megha Institute of Engineering and Technology for Women's 

annual fest was held on the 8th, 9th, and 10th of November 2018 on 

the wide-spread college campus at Edulabad, Ghatkesar. During this 

time, lecturers and students from all of our departments were 

encouraged to participate in a three-day festival where each 

club/discipline sponsored its own events and competitions. The 

presenting club from the Computer Science and Engineering 

department organised the SIT,STAY,TALK event this year. 

 

Throughout the first two day of the festival activities involved 

technical aspects. Therefore on the first day of the event, Thursday, 

November 8th, 2018, the helda non-digital presentation competition 

called Poster Presentation Competition where participants developed 

arts and pictograms on charts to convey their perspective about a 

theme of their choice. There were 18 participants on the first day, 

representing different departments and academic years. 

 

The event moved to a digital presenting platform on the second day, 

November 9th, 2018, called PPT Presentation Competition. Students 

created digital presentations on topics of their choosing using tools of 



their desire. The participants wanting to join on this day increased to 

32 to showcase their chosen topics and skill.  

The entire two-day event was anchored by Ms. LNeha, who partnered 

with the club mentors to guarantee an informative, successful, and 

peaceful event. The two-day event had a total of 39 unique 

participants, with 11 common participants in both the digital and non-

digital parts. On the last day of the technical part of the festival, the 

winners of both competitions were announced and awarded; on the 

second day, November 9th, B Mahitha Reddy gave a vote of thanks to 

all of the people involved in the planning and presenting, mentors, 

coordinators, students, staff, and very importantly the competitors and 

the visitors. 

 

 

 


